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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Fwd: Gem mine Idaho Springs
Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> Fri, Sep 18, 2020 at 3:14 PM
To: planning@idahospringsco.com

Hello, the Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received this email below about a development on Idaho
Spring property.  I was curious if you may be able to shed some light on this for me and tell me what is occurring and
where?  

Thank you in advance,

Jared

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Scott Fowler <scottfowler1966@hotmail.com>
Date: Fri, Sep 18, 2020 at 11:05 AM
Subject: Gem mine Idaho Springs
To: dmg_web@state.co.us <dmg_web@state.co.us>

It has come to my attention that three projects are being pursed by the city of Idaho Springs, Mary Jane Lovey, and John
Miner. As for the first project concerning The three is the use of tailings pile on the Gem Mine being used for either fill
material or a storage lot for heavy equipment and parking. Usage of this type will disturb the tailing and release toxic
materials into storm water runoff contaminating clear creek.  The proposed construction on property owned by the city of
Idaho springs, and Mary Jane will result in storm water runoff flowing over contaminated dumps resulting in the same
affects on clear creek. 

Sent from my iPhone

-- 

Jared Ebert

Senior Environmental Protection Specialist

*I am working remotely, please feel free to call my cell at (720) 413-6466
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